Andrew Smith

I am an environmental science student at Western Washington University. [ want to comment that I
am in full support of strong restrictions that prevent toxic and harmful chemicals from being used in
consumer products. History has not remembered fondly those people that bowed to big business and
allowed toxic chemicals to go about unregulated. Please do what any good person knows is right
and do not water down and language used in this bill.



